
Boorley Park News and Updates 

21st June 2024 
 

We have had a very busy but wonderful week at Boorley! The children enjoyed their Sports Events and it was 
wonderful to have so many families and friends join us. The children participated brilliantly and showed our 
school values towards each other in each of the activities. I would like to thank the whole staff team for their 
hard work in making these events happen as well as Billy and Team for providing the delicious picnic! Sent out 
with the newsletter today is a handout explaining the benefits of physical activity on children’s health and 
wellbeing. 

 

Our youngest children have also had furry friends visiting. Year R thoroughly enjoyed the visit from Mill Farm 
this morning. Year 1 were also visited by Blue Cross animal rehoming centre who talked to the children about 
the work they do and how they care for and rehome animals. Do take a look on Tapestry and SeeSaw to see 
pictures of the children enjoying these experiences. 

 

Our Assembly  
The Summer Reading Challenge! 

 

On Thursday, Hedge End Library visited the school to introduce the summer reading challenge. Last year 
Boorley came an amazing first place and we hope to repeat the same again. This year, the theme is ‘Marvellous 
Makers’. Every child will be given a bookmark to bring home next week. 

 

Mrs Trott has been successful in securing career development in adult education and will sadly therefore be 
leaving us on 9th July. We would like to thank her for the immense contribution she has made to Boorley 
supporting children in class, in groups and individually and wish her the very best for the future.  

Good luck Mrs Trott! 

PTA Summer Fayre 

The PTA are working hard behind the scenes to make this year’s summer fayre ‘Start Summer with a Bounce’ 
an amazing success. They would be extremely grateful if you are able to give as little or as much time as you 
can to volunteer at the event to help it run smoothly. You can also see the children from dance club  performing 
at 12.30pm and the school choir at 2pm. We are delighted to share that the money that has currently been 
raised and that the money raised at the fayre will be spent on a play trail for the children.  Please can you 
return any sold raffle ticket stubs and money and unsold tickets to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 
26th June.  
 

On Friday 28th June, children are invited to wear their own clothes rather than school uniform and bring a 
bottle in return. Any alcohol should be brought directly to the school office on the morning of Friday 28th June.  

 



Whole School 

Summer Term 2024  

 Monday 24th June - INSET Day - School closed for pupils 

 Friday 28th June - Non-school uniform - bring a bottle for the 
Summer Fayre 

 Tuesday 23rd July - Last Day of Term 

 Thursday 24th July - Monday 2nd September - Summer Holidays 

Autumn Term 2024  

 Tuesday 3rd September - First Day of Autumn Term 1 

 Friday 11th October - INSET DAY - School closed for pupils 

 Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November - Half Term Holidays 

 Monday 4th November - First Day of Autumn Term 2 

 Friday 29th November - INSET DAY - School closed for pupils 

 Friday 20th December - Last Day of Term 

 Monday 23rd December 2024 to Friday 3rd January 2025 - Christmas Holidays 

Spring Term 2025  

 Monday 6th January 2025 - First Day of Spring Term 1 

Dates for Your Diaries—2023-2024 

Year 1 
 Tuesday 25th June —Royal Festival and Dress Up Day (inc parent event at 3.00pm) - change of time 

 Rabbit Class Monday 15th July—9:15am—Celebration Assembly for Parents 

 Otter Class Tuesday 16th July—9:15am—Celebration Assembly for Parents 

Year 2 

 Hedgehog Class Wednesday 17th July—9:15am—Celebration Assembly for Parents 

 Fox Class Thursday 18th July—9:15am—Celebration Assembly for Parents 

Year 4 

 Tuesday 9th July– 2:45pm—Parent Event in Owl Class - A 'showcase' of their work from throughout the 
year 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 




